
 

 

I urge the AEMC to accept the Demand Management Incentive Scheme Rule Change 

because it will make our energy market fairer for consumers like me. 

It is important for power companies to help people save energy and particularly to go 

solar, it is better for the environment and particularly in regard to climate change. It 

also does not require growing investment in poles, substations and other distribution 

infrastructure. 

 

I have already take various efficiency measures, such as LED lighting and more 

efficient appliances, but have yet to be able to install solar PV. 

But when I do, hopefully soon, the rising power bills, particularly the fixed charges 

from distribution will be unfair when I am generating my own power. 

As a pensioner the rising power bills are of a concern and the reported saving of $120 

to $500 a year on power bills from the DMIS will be significant. 

 

Regards, 

Michael Marx, 

Isabella Plains ACT 


